Jakarta, 20 November 2009

To

Chairman

Indonesian National Sport Committee (KONI)
Gedung Direksi Gelora Bung Karno

JL. Pintu 1 Senayan

Jakarta

Subject: KONI Provisional Membership
Dear Mrs Rita Subowo,

We would like to thank you for your time and support to meet on the 6 November
2009 with us, the committee member from the Indonesian Floorball Association (IFA)
in Indonesia. As a follow up from the meeting , we would you like to apply as the
provisional member of your organization, the Indonesian National Sport Committee
(KONI).

IFA is the only representative for the floorball sport development in Indonesia. And
IFA will be the member of International Floorball Federation (IFF) based in Hensinki,
Finland and Asia Oceania Floorball Confederation (AOFC) based in Singapore

We will follow all the rules and regulations from your organization (KONI). We have
attached all the supporting documents that are needed by your organization KONI.

Thank you for your kind attention and cooperation, Looking forward to work with you.

Best Regards,

, ///2-

Andréds Tedjasukmana Prof. Drs. Toho Cholik Mutohir, MA, Ph.D.
Secretary General Chairman

0811 960082

atedjasuk@cbn.net.id




